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II. Candidates submitted by the Government of Bulgaria  
 
 
Letter from the Secretary General of the Council of Europe to the President of the Parliamentary 
Assembly, dated 13 July 2007 
 
 
Dear President, 
 
 
Partial renewal of the European Court of Human Rights  
 
Pursuant to a decision adopted yesterday by the Ministers’ Deputies, I am writing to bring to the attention of 
the Parliamentary Assembly the lists of candidates submitted by the Government of Bulgaria. 
 
The list of candidates and the candidates’ curricula vitae are presented in the enclosed document, it being 
understood that this communication represents the nomination of candidates by the High Contracting Party 
named above in fulfilment of its obligations under Article 22, paragraph 1, of the European Convention on 
Human Rights. 
 
 
… 
 
Signed : 
 
Terry Davis


